
 

 
Parents Survey 
Thank you to all the families who have returned 
those pink surveys – it really is an essential part 
of our school plan evaluation and it is important 
to hear from every family, not just a few. 
  
Swimming School 
Swimming lessons will commence this Friday. 
Please send children to school in their uniform 
with a separate bag for their swimmers, thongs 
and towels. School will supply sunscreen but if 
your child’s skin is sensitive you may send your 
own with them. Traditionally this is a time for 
undies and socks to go missing (especially Kindy 
boys!) so labelling them can help enormously and 
a spare pair of undies is a good idea. 
 
Raffle Tickets 
The raffle will be drawn at our final school 
assembly – ticket books with money are due back 
by Dec 1st.  Extra books are available at the office. 
 
P&C Calendar 
A big thank you to Maree Hill (organiser),       
Tanya Lyons (photography) and Jacinta Evans 
(transport), for their efforts in putting together 
this year’s calendar. Please support their efforts 
by pre-ordering and purchasing some calendars. 
They make wonderful Christmas gifts. 
 
Christmas Cooking 
If you want your child to participate in creating a 
Gingerbread House, please return the note by 
this Friday so we can arrange groupings with the 
Quinty Bakehouse. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Quinty Christmas Carols 
Please save Saturday evening 2nd Dec for a fun 
community meeting. The children are practising 
carols and will sing on the night. Don’t forget to 
decorate a wheelbarrow for the competition! 
 
Tin Cans 
Miss Fuller is wanting to collect clean tin cans for 
a project. If you can bring some in over the next 
two weeks they would be much appreciated. 
 
Grandparents Day 
Please invite your Grandparents or older friends 
to our special day next Wednesday. Activities will 
commence just after 9:30 and will finish with 
morning tea at 11am. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Coming Up… 
 
15th November – Kinder Transition 
 

22nd November – Kinder Transition 
 

24th November – 7th December -Swim School 
 

29th November –Grandparents Day 
 

6th December – Gingerbread House Cooking 
 

7th December –  Yr 6 Farewell 
 

12th December-  Presentation Day 
 

13th December- Yr6 Fun Day 
 

14th December- Rewards Day (The Rock Pool) 
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